
 
Monday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s 
 

  9.00am  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)   St Mary’s 
   
Tuesday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
   

  9.00am  Holy Mass     Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
    

  7.00pm  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 

   
Wednesday 10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s  
   

  6.00pm  Votive Mass of St Joseph   St Wulstan’s 
 
Thursday 9.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
 

  11.00am  St Wulstan’s School - May Procession St Wulstan’s 
               
Friday  9.45am  St Charles’ School Mass - Classes 3 and 5 St Charles’ School 
  

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s 
     followed by Confessions 

 

  5.30pm  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s 
     and Confessions, followed by 

 

  6.00pm  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
     
Saturday 10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
   

  4.00pm - 4.45pm Confessions     St Mary’s 
   

  5.00pm  Holy Mass (Sunday Vigil)   St Mary’s  
  
Sunday 9.00am  Holy Mass      Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
   

  9.30am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
 

  10.30am  Holy Mass      St Charles’ School 
   

  11.00am  Holy Mass      St Wulstan’s 
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18 May 2025            5th Sunday of Easter (C) 

 

St Mary’s 200 Club 

The first draw for the summer 200 Club will take place next Saturday 24 May,  
at the end of Mass. 

 

This weekend will be the final opportunity to purchase a ticket to go into the draw each week 
until Saturday 26 July. Thank you to everyone who has already bought tickets.  

Good luck to everyone. 
 



 

Mass Intentions received this week 

Mary Hodgson RIP (2) 
Mary Dignan - Anniversary 11 May 
Deceased members of the Dignan family 
Barbara Noblett - Birthday/Anniversary 
Joan and John Dickinson 
Peter Slater 
Peter Shears - Anniversary 19 May 
David Kemp 
Special Intention 
Frank Holmes (2) 
James ‘Kimbo’ Kimberley - Birthday Memory 19 
May 

Thank you for your continued support and 
contributing to the upkeep of our parishes. 
Setting up a monthly standing order with your 
bank is the most convenient method of donating 
to your parish.  All of the details for each parish 
can be found on the parish website or please 
contact the Parish Office. 

 

Donating to our Parishes 

The Diocese of Salford's Pilgrimage Office is 
delighted to announce a prayerful pilgrimage to 
Our Lady’s shrine at Ladyewell, taking place on 
Saturday 28 June.  
 

Join us as we take up the Jubilee call to 
pilgrimage by visiting this beautiful shrine right 
on the doorstep of our diocese. For more 
information and to register, please visit https://
dioceseofsalford.org.uk/ladyewell-pilgrimage-
2025  

 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Ladyewell 

 

Our Lady and St Hubert’s Piety Stall 

Come and browse the 
gifts and cards.  
 

There is also a 
selection of cards at 
St Wulstan’s.  

 

Mary’s Meals 

You will recall that every Friday during Lent, 
after Mass at St Mary’s, a simple meal of soup was 
eaten by those parishioners who were taking part 
in the Lenten fasting.  Donations were made to 
Mary’s Meals, which amounted to £450.  A letter 
of thanks has been received from Mary’s Meals. 
 

“Thank you so much for your precious gift of 
£450, which is helping us to transform the lives of 
hungry children around the world with a 
nutritious daily meal in school.   
 

Your kindness is bringing food, joy and hope to 
the children who eat Mary’s Meals, allowing them 
to make the most of their education and giving 
them the chance of a better future. 
 

From the bottom of our hearts, we thank you for 
your incredible generosity which will have a life 
changing impact on some of the world’s poorest 
children, providing them with food, education 
and hope for a brighter future.” 

Are you celebrating a special anniversary this 
Jubilee year? Join us on Tuesday 3 June at 
7.00pm at St Bernadette’s in Whitefield for a 
special celebratory Mass. Friends and family are 
welcome and everyone is invited to join for 
refreshments after Mass. 

 

We ask you to please register your attendance as 
soon as possible to help our team anticipate 
numbers and prepare a special souvenir card for 
each couple. To register, please visit https://
dioceseofsalford.org.uk/mass-married-couples-
2025/ or call 0161 817 2214. 

 

Mass for Married Couples 

Every year the Church in England and Wales keeps 
the Tuesday of the Fifth Week of Easter as the 
Day of Prayer for Survivors and Victims of 
Abuse.  This year it falls on Tuesday 20 May.  

 

There is an open invitation to people to gather 
with Bishop John for Mass on Tuesday at 6.00pm 
at St. Patrick’s Church, Livesey St, Manchester to 
pray for all who are survivors or victims of 
abuse.  Members of parish safeguarding teams are 
particularly invited.  

 

Day of Prayer for Survivors  
and Victims of Abuse 

Although there is no charge for a Baptism, it is 
customary for the family to make an offering 
towards the running and upkeep of the parish. 
Many thanks for your understanding and support. 

 

Baptism Donations 

There are a number of vacancies at the Diocese 
of Salford.  Please see the website for further 
information.  
https://www.dioceseofsalford.org.uk 

 

Vacancies at the Diocese of Salford  


